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Energy - Docket Optical System

From: Worl, Robert@Energy
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2013 10:53 AM
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Cc: Heiser, John@Energy; Scott, Diane@Energy
Subject: Correction to a staff Status Report #5 regarding San Joaquin Valley Air Pollution Control 

District events related to the HECA PDOC

Correction to a statement in staff’s Status Report #5, of March 2, 2013: 
 
Staff has received corrective confirmation from the Leonard Scadura, SJVAPCD,  regarding the 
Status Report #5.  In the section on Agency Coordination contained in staff’s status report, the 
following statement contains an error which is underlined in the section below:  
 
The San Joaquin Valley Air Pollution Control District: The Preliminary Determination of 
Compliance (PDOC) was issued on February 7,2013, and filed at the Energy Commission 
on February 11, 2013. The PDOC contains both a greenhouse gas analysis and the 
prevention of significant deterioration (PSD) analysis for the HECA project. There will be a 
45 day comment period, closing on March 25,2013. The District has noticed a hearing on 
the PDOC for April 2, 2013. 
 
Correction: The SJVAPD has extended the comment period on the Preliminary Determination of 
Compliance to April 17, 2013, based upon their scheduling of the PDOC Hearing. The e-mail from 
the District is added below, and provides links to the District’s website information regarding the 
PDOC: 
 
Email communication to Robert Worl, from Leonard Scadura, dated 3/12/13: 
 
Bob ‐ 
 
On Page 4 of the status report ‐ 
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/hydrogen_energy/documents/2013‐03‐
01_CEC_Staff_Status_Report_Number_Five_TN‐69758.pdf, it says that the public comment period 
for the PDOC is through 3/25/13.   
 
We have extended this comment period to 4/17/13 due to a public hearing will be having on the 
PDOC on 4/2/13, see http://www.valleyair.org/Workshops/postings/2013/4‐2‐13‐S‐1121903/02‐19‐
13%20%28S‐1121903%29.pdf. 
 
I suggest on the next "schedule" published for this project, that 4/17/13 be shown as the end 
of the PDOC comment period. 
 
 
 
Robert.Worl@energy.ca.gov 
Office: (916) 651‐8853 
Cell: (916) 798‐6096  
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